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October Display Table 
Margaret Stone, Callow End, Worcestershire 

 
The display table at our October meeting was particularly good. In our new venue we 
have more space for the display and for us to view it. It is often a focus for members 
to linger and chat and doing so this time my eye was repeatedly caught by something 
of interest. There was a good mix of plants, and vases ranged from subtle to bold, 
from little jewels to enormous leaves. Bob did an excellent job of describing it all and 
the improved sound system meant that everyone could hear him clearly. It really 
gave everyone a lift.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


